
 

 
Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: Sat 7.00pm & 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
 
Week-day Masses   
Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am  
Fri: 7.30pm 

Confessions 
Sat: 6:15pm – 6:45 pm 
First Fri: After Evening Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Tues 11.00am – 10.00pm 
Holy Hour Dervock  
First Wed of each month at 7.30pm 

14 June 2015 
Readers  

Sat    7.00pm:   Jim Henry 
Sun 11.00am    Edel Devlin 

Weekly  Readers: Group A 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Group 3 Anne McKeever 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

7 June 2015 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
 
Month’s Mind 
Frank McKenna  Vigil Mass  6 June 
Arnie McDaid      Vigil Mass 13 June       
 
Anniversaries 
Rosaleen Coyles, John Cushnahan, Lizzie Douglas, 
Gerald (Gerry) Gillan, Mary McClements,  
Patrick McCullagh, Patrick McErlain, William McErlain, 
Mary Jo McKenna, Jack McLaughlin, Rita Neill,  
William Rodgers. 
                             
Collections 
Weekly Collection:                         £1317.00 
Golden Mile:                                   £    40.00    
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all the Church 
Collections 
 
Sun Collection:    
14 June: Weekly Offering  
 
Forgiveness 
C.S. Lewis wrote that “Everyone says that forgiveness is a 
lovely idea until they have something to forgive”.  We all 
have questions concerning forgiveness as it relates to 
forgiving others, being forgiven ourselves or receiving 
God’s forgiveness. This evening, facilitated by Kieran Hill, 
will focus on exploring forgiveness using scripture, prayer, 
discussion and reflection.  
Date: Thursday 11 June, Time 7.30pm 
Place: St Patrick’s Parochial Hall, Ballymoney 
 
Castle Community Centre Sponsored Walk,  
Help us raise some much needed funds by taking a 
sponsorship form, and walking with us on Monday evening 
15 June The walk which will take place at the trim trail will 
start at 7 00pm and will last about one hour, returning to 
the Castle Community Centre for refreshments. Anyone 
unable to walk can sponsor Fr O’Brien or any other walker 
taking part. Come and join us. 
 
The cleaning team for June is St Veronicas 
 
Diocesan Pilgrimages on 14 June, consult website 

Feast of Corpus Christi 
Cemetery Sunday 
The annual prayer service for our deceased family and 
friends who are buried in our cemetery will take place after 
11.00am Mass this weekend (7June). We will be inviting 
those attending to bless the graves of their loved ones 
during the service.  In order to facilitate this we would ask a 
member of each family to bring with them a small container 
suitable for sprinkling that can be filled with Holy Water 
either at the back of the Church or in the graveyard where 
a container will be placed before the service begins. 
At this time we remember especially those whose burial 
places are unmarked and unknown but not forgotten and 
who are commemorated with a memorial in the old 
cemetery. 
Parking will be available in the school grounds  
When parking remember to do so responsibly respecting 
the needs of others, and DO NOT create any obstruction or 
block any route that may be required by the emergency 
services.  
A collection will be taken up to help defray the cost of 
maintaining the cemetery 
 
Evening of reflection 
Our Lady & St. Patrick's Church Ballymoney invite 
everyone to an evening of reflection on Thursday  
 18 June at 7pm. All proceeds on the evening will go to 
Cruse bereavement service. Soloists include  
Carmel McCaughern, Aimee Doherty and Martina McAfee.  
Our Guest speaker from Cruse will be Frankie McBride. 
Tea and coffee afterwards in the parish hall.  
 
The Roddens, Please see petition (on clipboard in porch) 
to keep ‘The Roddens’ open 
 
Fibromyalgia, ME & Chronic Pain, info afternoon. 
See posters on noticeboard. 
 
Diploma in Pastoral Theology at Drumalis 
in association with St. Patrick’s Pontifical College, 
Maynooth. Applications are now being accepted for this 
two-year, part-time, intensive course which begins in 
September, 2015 Information available at 
www.drumalis.co.uk or by emailing maura@drumalis.co.uk 
or by phoning Drumalis during office hours. 
 
The Mater: The Story of a Belfast Teaching Hospital 
and Its Community – this book will be launched on 
Wednesday, 10

th
 June at 6 pm in the Mater Hospital.   

 

http://www.ballymoneyparish.com/
http://www.drumalis.co.uk/
mailto:maura@drumalis.co.uk

